
Math- We will be coming back to fractions in 
this new unit. Students will be learning how to 
add and subtract fractions, creating a line 
plot, and learning how to measure angles 
with a protractor. 
Reading- We are going to start our 5th 
reading unit with non-fiction texts. We will be 
analyzing the text structure, summarizing the 
text, and identifying the positive and negative 
impacts of technology.
Writing- We will be starting our second 
informational research writing for this year. 
Students will pick a historical figure and write 
a biography about their life.
Social Studies- We are going to be learning 
about Spanish explorers and how they 
affected the Native people of Colorado and 
how the Natives affected the Spanish 
explorers.

Jan. 11th- Spelling Bee 
at 8:30am

Jan. 15th- NO SCHOOL, 
MLK Jr. Day

Jan. 19th- PTO Meeting 
at 5:30pm

Feb. 2nd- NO SCHOOL

January

★ Please remind your child to bring a 
snack to school every day!

★ Please remind your child to dress warmly 
for the weather.

Daily Homework
1. Read for at least 

30 minutes every 
night.

2. Practice math 
facts.


